
Heene Helping Hands  
(Reg. Charity No. 1065053) 

Dear All Parents, Carers and Children 

With just under a month to go until the school fair we are sending this newsletter out to remind you of a few 

things and to also see if you can help us out on the day. The theme this year is ‘Space’ due to the recent 

adventures of Tim Peake. Please wear anything with a space theme or silver, gold or metallic colours on mufti 

day instead of school uniform. There will be a prizes at the fair for the best dressed Spaceperson or Alien! 

 Fair date:      Saturday 9th July 2016       Time:  11am to 2pm 

Please fill out the attached sheet if you can help out in any way and place in the box provided at 

reception by Monday 5th July so I can start planning jobs, we could really do with more parent help at 

the fair, even if it is for an hour on a stall. 

 

 Mufti day will be held on:  Wednesday 29th June. Please can the following years donate: 

Reception, Year 1, Year 4 (Miss Beer’s class): Please donate ‘summery’ picnic hamper items. Please 

ensure that these items are within their sell by date and are not fresh food perishables. 

Years 2, 3, Year 4 (Miss Lynwood’s class): Please donate bottles for the bottle tombola, please ensure 

that these items are within their sell by date. 

 

 Bric a Brac: Please if you have any children’s books or toys that are not in too bad condition or any 

item you should like to donate, these will be gratefully received and sold on our Bric a Brac stall at the 

fair. Please give to reception and I will store them in the Helping Hands School shed. 

 

 Cakes: Please donate any homemade or shop bought:  cupcakes, fairy cakes, biscuits, brownies, 

flapjacks, whole cakes and Jam tarts for the cake stall on Friday 8thth July 2016 or at the latest on 

arrival at the fair. Please mark your cake containers with your child’s full name and class and these will 

be left in the photocopying area for your collection on Monday 11th July 2016. There will be a prizes 

for the best cakes. Themed cakes would really look great! 

 

 The children will be making their own ‘Space’ decorations in school which will be hung around the fair. 

 

 Raffle Tickets: These will be sold from the morning of Monday 5th July till Friday 8th July (8.30 am to 

8.50 am) in the main playground area and at the other school entrance so make sure you have change.  

They will also be sold at the fair the draw will take place at 1.45pm in the main playground. 
 

 There will be a voluntary donation bucket at the entrance to the fair and a complimentary programme 

given, with a ‘Find 10 space pictures and complete the word’ competition on the back page. Please 

place your answer sheet into the box which will be on the raffle table in the hall. There will be 4 

winners announced and prizes given out in assembly. 

 

Many thanks and hope to see you there!  

Issy (Chair Heene Helping Hands) 


